2017-2018 SHAC Committee Meeting
Agenda

Thursday, September 28, 2017 Debrief

Discussion of events

Discussion of good and bad options
Questions, concerns, comments
Meeting adjourned



October 5 Minutes

Members present: Chief Jack Miller, Lt William Gardner, Sgt Karen Hobbs, Sgt. Ryan Taylor, Comm Sup
Mylissa Taylor, Chief Cody Freeman, Dave Tedford, Sheriff David Bryant, Cpt Raymond Weber, Sgt Bill
robles, Carl Whitaker, Karen Tovar, Sgt James Hay, Lt Donald Jackson, Wesley Moore, Bill Helwig, Sgt
Chris Eppler, Jerry Osborn, Rick Martinez, Beau Raines, Kelly Adams, Billy Moore, Kristi vy, Gary Davis,
Jim Barron, Janet Andis, Melissa Tadlock, Bennie Cothren, Korina Pate, Kim Henry

Lt William Gardner opened the meeting with a discussion of the events of the Denver City HS/JH bomb
threat. Members of the committee discussed concerns of the events. Members of the committee also
made suggestions of improvements, in case of another emergency situation. Members agreed that the
first responders, along with school officials, did everything possible to keep all personnel safe.

With no other comments or concerns, Mr. Gardner made a motion to adjourn.



